S May, 2021

Dear Sir,

| am writing about the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendent) Bill which 1s essential to prevent the termible
injustice of babies being aborted because they have a disability,

| believe that the current abortion law s discrimatory as it means that the unbom baby does not have the same legal
protection as other babies.

Northern Ireland must not become a place where people are discarded because they are difierent from other people

Allowing unham habies to be aborted on the grounde of disability is incompatible with the very basic of a civilised
and mclusive society

I know of many Down’s Syndrome babies and peonleoronring un wha have hroualt areat sanchment to thess
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tamilies and those with greater problems have been supported by our Health and Social Care Service

| trust that this Bill will be agreed and many precious lives will be saved




